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Should a hearing on this application be required, please include this case on the February 2, 
1995 Examiner hearing docket. A draft of a legal advertisement for this case is enclosed. 

Your attention to this application is appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

WILLIAM F. CARR 
ATTORNEY FOR TEXACO EXPLORATION AND PRODUCTION INC. 
WFC:mlh 
Enclosures 
cc: Kevin F. Hickey 

Texaco Exploration and Production Inc. 
Post Office Box 3109 
Midland, TX 79702 


